
SAM RAYBURN CLASS OF 2000 TWENTIETH REUNION 

 

This reunion is planned to be end of April or early May 

of 2020.  Locations have been narrowed down and a 

choice will be made very soon!  Once all details are in 

place, they will be released on this site as well on the 

“Sam Rayburn Texans 2000” facebook group.  Thank 

you for your patience.  There is a team of us putting in 

lots of our own time and we are trying our hardest to 

accommodate as many variables as possible.   

 

Angela Jaeger Aleman 

Site Admin 


